
   
 

MundoChile is awarded an interpretation services contract with  

the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile 

                     

 

July 27, 2021 

 

We are pleased to announce that our company MundoChile Ltda. has been awarded the 3-year 

contract for the provision of professional interpreting services in different modalities and 

languages for the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile. 

 

We are happy to share this news with you, and to be able to work together again with MINREL 

as we did successfully from 2007 onwards. We will continue, as we have always been, to be 

very committed to supporting their communications and important international efforts with 

other governments.  

 

 

 


